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9TH FEBRUARY 2016 

 
 

AMENDMENT SHEET 
 
 

ITEM 2 – AGENDA MINUTES 
 
In respect of the Minutes of the last meeting held on 19th January 2016, 
Members attention is drawn to the following: -  
 

• The report on page 7 (in the second paragraph under item 7 and 
the resolution on page 8) incorrectly refers to the application for a 
development of 139 Homes being in Tonmawr.  It should refer to 
Tonna. 
 

• The proposed site visit for 9th February 2016 has been delayed 
pending further consideration of outstanding matters in respect of 
the development, including in respect to highway safety.  

 
 
 
 


